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Tuesday, July 20th, 2010 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This summer Steve Bert worked with the Sierra Club Maryland Chapter as a Political Intern 

assisting the Montgomery County group through their political endorsement process. He also 

supported projects and campaigns that other interns were leads on including participating in 

invasive plant removal stewardship outings work days, Mattawoman Creek Watershed trips, 

phone banking for the Energy campaign, and attending and speaking at meetings. 

 I found Steve to be a very positive presence in the office. When Steve first arrived we were in 

the midst of moving the office, which he jumped in to help out on. He was extremely consistent 

and responsible in his scheduled hours and work ethic in carrying out his assignments. Steve 

has a pleasant and clear communication style which put candidates at ease when he arranged 

meetings on the phone.  He was open to and enthusiastic about participating in as many sorts of 

activities as possible and he willingly and kindly assisted other interns and volunteers. I would 

highly recommend Steve for any sort of work he is willing to take on and think he would be an 

asset to your organization. 

If you have any questions you may contact me at the Sierra Club office at 301-277-7111. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen L. Imlay 

 

 

Chapter Coordinator 

Sierra Club Maryland Chapter 
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